
Year 5
POPLAR



Welcome to Year 5.  I am 
your new class teacher. 

For those of you who do 
not know me, I am Miss 

Ferguson. I was excited to 
hear you are all in my 

class.



Miss Valenzuela – Our Teaching 
Assistant

Miss Valenzuela will be working with 
us in Poplar class. I am sure you have 
seen her around the school and some 
of you may even have worked with her 

previously.

She will support us with our learning 
and help some of you develop your 

knowledge and skills.



Our New Classroom

In September our room will 
look very different from this. I 

will be seeing if you will be able 
to spot the differences when 

you return!



What the old Walnut’s said about being in my class!

A very nice teacher who challenges you with your work.
Good teaching, good assistance, good work and it’s really fun.

It was fun but Miss Ferguson is an English master so she likes your 
writing to be correct - don’t worry POPLAR class, she will help you.

The lessons can be entertaining but also quite beneficial. 
She is a good teacher but also quite strict.

We do cool things like science experiments.
She doesn’t accept anything under your very best!

She has taught us lots of new things.



My Hobbies & Interests
I absolutely love animals and I have a 
few pets. Archie is a cob-cross horse. 
His is known as a ‘skewbald’ because 

his colouring is black, brown and 
white. My tortoise shell cat is called 

Philomena but I call her Mimi for 
short. The newest addition to my pet 

family is Bella beagle, she is very 
mischievous and steals things, 

especially SOCKS!



My Fur Babies



I like to keep busy when I am not 
being a teacher. Every day I try to 

walk at least 10,000 steps and 
walking Bella helps me to do this. 

Horse riding is another thing I 
enjoy and I have taken Archie to 

lots of different places to ride. My 
little car gets me all over the place, 

I love to drive and explore and I 
have been driving ever since I was 

17 years old so a very, very long 
time indeed!


